
 

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION (RFI) 

International Medical Corps is a global, humanitarian, non-profit organization dedicated to 

saving lives and relieving suffering through health care training and relief and development 

programs. International Medical Corps has been working in Sudan since 2004, providing 

health care services in collaboration with the Ministry of Health. International Medical Corps 

Sudan would like to request information from suitable service providers on the provision of 

storage space for pharmaceutical and medical commodities in Port Sudan. 

 

 

We are looking for a reliable partner for Warehouse storage (temperature controlled 15 - 

25°C and cold chain 2 - 8°C) in Port Sudan, Sudan. 

Expected needs are between 600 and 800 m2 floor (or equivalent if using forklift and racking). 

Products to be stored: Mainly pharmaceutical/medical commodities. 

Cold chain 2 - 8°C is smaller in volume but we can expect several pallets worth any given time. 

We would need some additional services related to storage depending on the model you are 

having.  

 

If you have a viable option please reach out to Adetola 

(aadekoya@internationalmedicalcorps.org) and Esther 

(EIOndarra@internationalmedicalcorps.org). 

 

Below are our expectations: 

1. Indicate if you already have a cold storage space for medical cargo. 

2. If space is not ready, how soon can you get it ready (we are looking between 600 and 

800 m2) 

3. Provide the warehouse location (address) and if bonded or not. 

4. Describe the warehouse operations you can offer (stock management and reporting, 

pick and pack, transport, inventory (cycle) count, etc.) 

5. Provide price per pallet position (or m2) per day in USD. 

6. Any other costs associated with point 3 above. 
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